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FIRE SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
LICENSING AND CERTIFICATION COMMAND 

5/F, Fire Services Headquarters Building 

No. I Hong Chong Road, Tsim Sha Tsui East 

Kowloon, Hong Kong 

2 February 2021 

To: All Registered Fire Service Installation Contractors 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Precautionary Measures against Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 
in the Workplace and Acceptance Inspection of FSI 

In view of the severe epidemic situation in our community, we would like to 
remind all Registered Fire Service Installation Contractors to remain vigilant and continue 

taking precautionary measures against the disease in the workplace. Recently, there have 

been infected cases involving construction workers. Therefore, your attention is drawn to 

the precautionary measures as advised by our personnel pertinent to the conditions of 
construction sites during the course of FSI acceptance inspection. 

For precautionary measures in workplace, you may refer to the advice as 

mentioned in our letter of 8 December 2020, such as minimise the number of people 
involved in the inspection; keep body temperature and check physical condition regularly; 

wear surgical masks and practise social distancing of at least 1.5 m away from others. 

In order to avoid hindering the progress of inspections and to prevent the disease 
from spreading, your co-operation and precautionary measures against the epidemic should 

be put in place accordingly. 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. CHAN Wai-lam, Engineer of the FSI Division 

of the FSD at 3961 5200. 

Yours faithfully, 

(LEUNG Kwun-hong) 

for Director of Fire Services 
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